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June 10, 2022 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 6/10/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03554-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 

Re: Information Concerning Hurricane Elsa and Tropical Storm Fred 
Storm Restoration Costs - Corrected Exhibit A 

Dear Mr. Teitzrnan: 

On May 31 , 2022, Florida Power & Light Company ("FPL") submitted confidential 
sortable spreadsheets that support the Hurricane Elsa and Tropical Storm Fred storm restoration 
costs for informational purposes. FPL also submitted on this date a Request for Confidential 
Classification of the confidential sortable spreadsheets identified in this letter. FPL inadvertently 
included an incorrect file within Exhibit A. Please replace the original Exhibit A filed on May 31, 
2022, with the attached Corrected Exhibit A. Everything else that was submitted is correct. 

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions regarding this filing at (561) 304-
5134 or Russell.badders@fpl.com. 

Sincerely, 

Isl Russell A . Badders 
Russell A. Badders 
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